
 

TBU Council 
Selecting Alternates 

At the May 2015 Annual General Meeting, members voted to implement 
a new process for the selection of voting representatives at monthly 

TBU Council meetings. 
 

Each Branch is now required to have elected representatives to Council 
in addition to the Branch President (if applicable, based on FTE). 

 
Q: What do I do if the elected representatives cannot attend a Council 
meeting?  

A: The Branch President should email the name of the representative 
who cannot attend and the name of the alternate to: 
steering@osstftoronto.ca no later than noon on the day of the Council 
meeting.  
 

Only names submitted to the above email address by the 
deadline will be eligible for a voting badge. 

 


